
 

 
 
 
 
February 3, 2023 
 
 
 

 
Mr. John P. Carr 
Executive Director 
Schools Facilities Management Dept. 
Yonkers Public Schools 
1 Larkin Center 
Yonkers, NY 10701 

 
Re: Yonkers Public Schools 

Amendment of Capital Contract 2020-0628 for “On- Call Architectural Services” for the 
School Facilities Management Department (RFP404) 

Dear Mr. Carr, 

This letter is to confirm that we mutually consent to a 1 year extension and an increase of $1,000,000 
to our contract under the terms & conditions of the contract referenced above. 

 
Should you have any questions, please call me. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

John D’Angelo, ARA, LEED AP 
Executive Vice President 

 
JD’A/vc 
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